
Important Upgrade Information! 
 

 
 Woodstock Soapstone Co. takes great pride in crafting the highest quality 
wood and gas stoves for our customers. We constantly strive to improve 
upon even the best designs. To that end, several internal parts of your 
Fireview stove have been replaced with newly designed parts made from 
different materials. The combustor scoop and the scoop supports, listed as 
part #s W-247, 248, and 249 on page 21 of the owners manual, have been 
upgraded to part # W-801 (stainless steel combustor scoop), W-2600 (2 
stainless steel support posts, and W-2593 (stainless steel hairpin cotter pins). 
These new parts are shown in the photo below. They have been designed to 
provide years of trouble free service and make routine maintenance even 
easier. We welcome your input on these new components as well as any 
suggestions for improving our products in general. Please contact us at  
1-800-866-4344 or at info@woodstove.com. 
 
 


